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Shawna Senko

From: Troy Rendell <trendell@uswatercorp.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:54 PM
To: Kelly Thompson; Shannon Hudson
Cc: Filings@psc.state.fl.us; Carl Smith
Subject: The Woods and Sunny Hills Transfer
Attachments: Customer Deposits - Transfer Letter.pdf

Good afternoon Kelly and Shannon, 

As requested, please find attached the letter clarifying that the customer deposits for The Woods and Sunny Hill should 
remained unchanged. 

Thank you, 

Troy Rendell 
U.S. Water Services Corporation 

 
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL  34652 
(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 
(Mobile) 727-777-2508 
(Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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April17, 2014 

Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket 130172 -- Application for approval of transfer of certain water and wastewater 
facilities and Certificate Nos. 501-Wand 435-S of Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. to Sunny Hills 
Utility Company in Washington County. 

Docket 130 171 -- Application for approval of transfer of certain water and wastewater facilities 
and Certificate Nos. 507-W and 441-S of Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. to The Woods Utility 
Company in Sumter County. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

By the submission of this letter, Sunny Hills Utility Company (Sunny Hills) and The 
Woods Utility Company (The Woods) respectfully requests that existing Customer Deposits in 
the current Commission approved tariffs for Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. continue unchanged or 
revised in the above referenced dockets. The utility companies inadvertently submitted proposed 
tariffs which reflected a change in the deposits. Therefore, the customer deposits previously 
approved by Commission should remain unchanged. 

l'/Jully, 

~~dell 
Manager of Regulated Utilities 




